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Sales, Service, and Installation of Wireless Communications

 

 
 

 

 
 
October 10, 2011 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
SILKE COMMUNICATIONS RELOCATES WASHINGTON OFFICE TO VANCOUVER 
 
Silke Communications opened the doors to its new offices in Vancouver, Washington 
today. The new location is the Washington headquarters for the company; the Oregon 
headquarters remains in Eugene.  
 
The new location is 14407 NE 13th Avenue, Vancouver. The phone number is 360-
835-3772. Sales and service staff working in the Washougal and Portland areas are 
now in Vancouver. 
 
“We’re excited to have a single home base in southwestern Washington,” says Dana 
Patten, a Silke sales rep who has been working from the Portland area. “I foresee even 
better communication and collaboration between the team members.” 
 
The company recently purchased Washougal-based County Communications. In the 
process and through inquiries with customers, it was apparent that the new facility 
would better serve the majority of the customers, while allowing Silke to make 
operational enhancements.  
 
Silke Communications is western Oregon and southwest Washington’s leading supplier 
of wireless radio solutions and communication tower services and spectrum. The 
company owns or manages nearly 30 state-of-the-art communications facilities. It also 
provides a full range of services, from site construction, maintenance and operation, to 
delivery of VHF, UHF, 800 Mhz, conventional and LTR networks. Silke also sells and 
maintains a wide range of wireless radio systems. 
 
For more information about Silke Communications, visit www.silkecom.com or call 
360-835-3772. 
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